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Dear Sir/Madam,

I support the Stonehenge Alliance and its expert advisors. I understand that they are
preparing a full technical response.

I understand that National Highways has not fully assessed alternative routes less
damaging to the World Heritage Site, or explored alternatives to hard engineering
solutions in the context of safeguarding and enhancing the World Heritage Site.

National Highways has not acknowledged that the Secretary of State found the scheme's
impact on the proposed western cutting area would be "significantly adverse". The
proposed new duel carriageway would gouge deep cuttings into an internationally
acclaimed archaeological landscape, threatening the very status of the World Heritage Site.

National Highways has not taken the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision into
account.

As an ordinary British member of the public, I object to permanent and irreparable damage
being done to a site that is part of British pre-history/history, the very reason that it was
made a World Heritage Site, to protect it for everyone.

Yours sincerely,

Anne Keeley





